
The March regular meeting of the Edgerton Public School Board of Education was called to order by Chairman Anker at 
7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 16, 2021.  Board members present included Anker, Gunnink, Gunnink, Arp, and Vande 
Griend, and Westenberg. Also in attendance were Keith Buckridge Superintendent, Brian Gilbertson Principal, Dawn 
Sandbulte, staff members Mike Dwire, Julie Malady, Kristin Schultz, Nathan Thomspon, and Ruth Fennema from the 
Edgerton Enterprise, Lucas Kracht, Kelly Kracht, Harvey Dragstra, Leon Kracht, Dave Meyer, Sheila Meyer. 
 
Motion made by L. Gunnink and seconded by L. Gunnink to Westenberg the agenda of the March 2021 regular Board of 
Education meeting as presented.  Motion carried 6-0. 
 
During Public Forum Lucas Kracht addressed the board regarding reading material from a reading class. 

 
February minutes will be approved in March. 
 
Motion made by Anker and seconded by B. Gunnink to approve the cash flow report as presented.  Motion carried 6-0. 
 
Motion made by L. Gunnink and seconded Arp to approve the accounts and claims against the district for March 2020.  
Payment was authorized for the total of $196,374.55.  Motion carried 6-0. 
 
Administrator is Report: 

1. Motion made by Westenberg and seconded by B. Gunnink to approve the 20-21 Seniority List as presented.  
Motion carried 6-0. 

2. Motion by L. Gunnink, seconded by Anker to approve a Leave of Absence for Mrs. Reker beginning April 26.  
Motion carried 6-0. 

3. Motion by Westenberg, seconded by Arp to accept Mrs. Malady’s resignation at the end of the 20-21 school 
year.  Motion carried 6-0. 

4. Further action on the school house was tabled. 
5. Motion by L. Gunnink and seconded by Vande Griend to approve the carpet projects and roof repairs for this 

summer.  Motion carried 6-0. 
6. Motion by Westenberg and seconded by Vande Griend to approve the mower upgrade.  Motion carried 6-0. 
7. A policy on political campaigns and activities was tabled. 
8. It was decided to leave the Greenhouse location as decided in February. 
9. We will stay with Taher for Food Service Management for 21-22. 
10. An update regarding COVID requirements was given. 
11. Mr. Gilbertson gave his report on FFA, graduation and prom. 
12. Mr. Buckridge discussed progress on the greenhouse and the weekend meal program. 

 
Motion made by L. Gunnink and seconded by Vande Griend to adjourn.  Motion carried 6-0. 


